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LETTER DATED 6 MARCH 1991 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that I have brought your letter dated
1 March 1991 and its enclosure to the attention of the Council members (5/22333).
They have considered the matter and they would welcome your responding positively
to the request contained in the letter dated 27 February from the Permanent
Representative of Kuwait to send a mission to Kuwait, recognizing the importance of
taking all actions possible to facilitate Kuwait's reconstruction and
re-integration into the international economic system,

(Signed) Peter HOHENFELLNER
President of the Security Council
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